Secondary School Transition Workshop

We would like to invite ALL Year 6 parents/carers to our transition workshop on
Wednesday 12th March 2025 from 9am to 10.30am

in the Community Room (next to the Year 6 classrooms).

This is an opportunity to share some practical ideas to help support you and your child

with their transition to secondarg school.

Please book via www.schoolgateway.com, located in payments, by Friday 7th March

2025. Please indicate in the comments box, the name of the adult/s attending.
If you would like further information contact: d.hansen@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk
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